

THE ORDER OF AUSTRALIA ASSOCIATION

Patron of the Association

His Excellency Major General Michael Jeffery AC CVO MC (Ret'd) Governor-General of the Commonwealth of Australia and Chancellor of the Order of Australia

President
Sir Guy Green AC KBE CVO

National Chairman Dr Neil Conn AO Phone/Fax (02) 9440 0110

Deputy National Chairman Ms Dina Browne AO Phone/Fax (07) 3217 8330 Mob: 0409 970 771

> National Secretary Mr Jim Leedman AM Phone: (02) 6273 0322 Fax: (02) 6273 0041

National Treasurer Mr Geoff A Vincent AM Phone: (02) 6273 0322 Fax: (02) 6273 0041

National Membership Secretary Colleen Thurgar AM Phone/Fax (02) 6273 0041 The Hon Shane L Stone AC QC GPO Box 559
DARWIN NT 0801

Dear Mr Stone

On behalf of the President and National Committee of the Order of Australia Association, it is my great pleasure to welcome you as a new member of our Association. We are delighted you have chosen to join and very much hope you will enjoy participating in our various activities.

One of the benefits of membership is to receive a copy of our half-yearly national magazine, *The Order*. Please advise the National Secretary at the address on the letterhead if you do not receive your copy.

Our next major gathering is in Sydney in February, 2007. This will be a gala occasion combining our Annual General Meeting with many other events. Please find enclosed a copy of the programme. I hope we will have the pleasure of your company at this time.

Welcome to the Association.

Neil Conn

National Chairman

25 August 2006